
 

 

 

 

Nahid Akhtar 

Caroline Chisholm School  

The Wooldale Centre for Learning  

Wootton Fields 

Northampton 

NN4 6TP 

England 

 

4th January 2024 

 

Dear Nahid, 

 

Re: Recognition for Outstanding Achievement 

 

We are delighted to inform you that you have been recognised for outstanding achievement 

for the Teacher Certification Award of HPL Teacher. Your submission was of the highest 

quality and was commended by the Accreditation Committee.  

 

We will be holding a Gala Awards Dinner at the 5th Annual HPL Conference Connecting 

Vision to the Classroom on the 20th and 21st March 2024 at Warwick Conference Centre. 

During the Gala Awards Dinner there will be presentation of Awards for outstanding 

submissions for the Teacher Certification Award 2022/23. We would cordially invite you to 

attend the Gala Awards Dinner as a complimentary dinner guest to receive your award. The 

Gala Awards Dinner will commence at 18.30 (UK time) on the 20th March 2024 with a drink’s 

reception followed by dinner. To confirm your attendance please email Stephanie Graham at 

getintouch@highperformancelearning.co.uk by 29th February 2024.  

 

If you wish to attend the day sessions of the conference and have not already booked your 

place, please contact Stephanie Graham at getintouch@highperformancelearning.co.uk. We 

can offer outstanding achievement awardees the early bird rate of £598.80 including VAT until 

2nd February 2024. 

 

Once again, may we congratulate you on your outstanding achievement for the Teacher 

Certification Award of HPL Teacher. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 
 

Professor Deborah Eyre 

Founder and Chair 
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